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8 CORPORATE PLANNING DEPARTMENT - EXTENSION TO FIXED TERM POST (AN38-
2005-2005) 

 
At its meeting of 24th September 2001, the Personnel and Management Services Committee 
approved the establishment of a post of Health Improvement Officer funded by the Scottish Executive, 
Tayside Health Board and the City Council for a period of 3 years.  The post was filled by the 
secondment of an employee from Health. 
 
Funding has now been secured for a further 3 years and NHS Tayside has agreed to continue with the 
secondment for this period. 
 
Accordingly, the Committee is requested to approve a 3 year extension to the fixed term post of Health 
Improvement Officer, graded AP5/PO1.  Funding has been secured to January 2008 and the Council's 
contribution will be £7,500 over this period. 
 


